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SURPLUS LINES (C) TASK FORCE 
August 13, 2012 
8:00 – 9:00 a.m.

Meeting Summary Report 

The Surplus Lines (C) Task Force met Aug. 13, 2012. During this meeting, the Task Force:

Received a survey from the National Treatment and Coordination (E) Working Group. 1.

Received two industry letters and comments regarding surplus lines eligibility requirements.2.

Created a subgroup, tentatively named the Surplus Lines Requirements (C) Subgroup, to 
research issues related to surplus lines eligibility requirements. 

3.

Adopted 2013 Proposed Charges.4.

 

Minutes are available 
approximately two weeks after 
the meeting concludes.

Minutes are available free for 
meeting attendees using the 
User ID and Password supplied 
by the NAIC. Members may 
access minutes via StateNet. 
Non-attendees and those 
requiring minutes from previous 
meetings, may purchase the 
Proceedings of the NAIC 
through the NAIC Store.

NOW AVAILABLE: Individual 
packets of parent committee 
National Meeting Minutes, 
including all task force and 
working group attachments, also 
are available for purchase 
through the NAIC Store 
(electronic format only). 
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